
Submitter: Sheila Dooley 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB3086 

Please vote no on HB 3086.  The Oregon Fish and Wildlife Commission should 

continue to have representation from each Congressional District.   This will ensure 

that there will be diversity on the Commission.  In contrast, if this bill were to pass, 

the Commission would be dominated by hunting and agriculture interests while the 

voices of the majority of Oregonians would be silenced. 

 

Please oppose HB 3086 and instead support only the -1 or 3 amendments which 

would maintain the congressional district model. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sheila Dooley 

Mosier, Oregon 

 


